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Fundraising Opportunities
Want to win awesome prizes and help our school? This year, we are providing you with an exciting opportunity to 
participate in three different fundraisers. To help make it easier for you to win, we have accumulated all of the prize 
trips. In other words, you can raise a little (or a lot) in each fundraiser to reach your desired prize. Our annual jog-a-
thon on October 5 will kick off this fundraising year before we tackle our discount card campaign and reach our final 
goal in the ever-competitive candy sale. Our desire is to make the entire fundraising process easier for our families, 
and we hope to see you get involved. If you have not turned in your mailers or sponsors for the jog-a-thon, you still 
have time!

Through the funds raised this year we are wanting to get our parking lot resurfaced as well as expanding our 
playground equipment.

OCTOBER
5	 Jog-a-Thon in Color

12	 End of First Quarter

14	 LBC Community 
	 Celebration

15	 Parent/Teacher Meeting
	 Report Cards Issued

26	 Fall Festival

NOVEMBER
4	 Open House

12	 Veterans Day - No School

14	 AISA District Spelling Bee

20	 Fall Parties

21-23	Thanksgiving - No School

For more calendar information, 
view our website calendar at 
lbatheodore.com/calendar.



CHURCH
CONNECTION

If you are looking for a church to 
call home, we would love to invite 
you to join us at Lighthouse Baptist 
Church. For more information, visit 
our website at lbctheodore.com.

Service Times
Sunday  10AM • 11AM • 6PM
Wednesday  7PM

We hope you’ll join us on Sunday, 
October 14, for our church’s 18th 
Anniversary. We will start at 11 a.m. 
with our worship service followed 
by an exciting time of activities.

Connect with Us

	 251-653-6542

	 info@lbatheodore.com

	 lbatheodore.com

 	 @lbatheodore 

	 @lbatheodore 

Senior Spotlight
Makayla Sanchez

Makayla has attended LBA since K-5. 
She has been very actively involved 
in band, volleyball, and our annual 
Christmas plays.

“One of the things I love about LBA 
is that its size allows for one on one 
relationships between students and 
teachers that may not be possible in 
a much larger school.”

Her favorite passage of Scripture 
is found in the beginning of Psalm 
46:10, where the psalmist writes: “Be 
still, and know that I am God.” After 
graduation, Makayla plans to continue 
her education by studying law and 
performing arts.

Staff Spotlight
Linda Crowder

We are so excited to have Miss Linda 
Crowder join us this year at LBA as one 
of our K-5 teachers. She has grown 
to love the Christ-honoring, loving 
atmosphere here in our school. 

“I believe Christian education is 
important because it focuses on 
developing a student’s relationship 
with God while also providing an 
excellent education.”

Her favorite Bible verses are Psalm 91:1-2. 
“He that dwelleth in the secret place 
of the most High shall abide under the 
shadow of the Almighty. I will say of the 
Lord, He is my refuge and my fortress:
my God; in Him will I trust.”

Upcoming Volleyball Schedule

10/5	 vs Santa Rosa  |  4:30 (V)

10/8	 @ West Florida  |  5:00/6:00 (JV/V)

10/9	 vs Central  |  4:30/5:30 (JV/V)

10/16	 @ Walker Springs  |  5:00/6:00 (JV/V)

Upcoming Soccer Schedule

9/25	 @ East Hill  |  4:30

10/4	 vs Calvary  |  5:00

10/5	 vs Santa Rosa  |  4:30

10/9	 vs Central  |  4:30

Throughout the year we will be collecting Box Tops which 
can be found on many grocery products that your family 
uses.  For every 100 Box Tops turned in, a student will earn 
a free hot lunch ticket to be used on the day of his choice!
•	 All Box Tops should be properly cut and checked for a 

valid expiration date.
•	 Place 100 Box Tops in an envelope labeled with the 

student’s name and teacher’s name.
•	 Turn the envelope in to the teacher, and the teacher will 

hold a lunch ticket until the desired day.
•	 The classes with the most box tops turned in before the 

1st semester and 2nd semester deadlines of 11/1 and 3/1 
will win an ice cream party for their class!!

Ambassador
Sports Center

We strongly encourage all of our juniors and seniors 
to take their ACT tests if they have not already done 
so.  Students who perform well on the ACT have an 
abundance of scholarships and college opportunities 
available to them.  In recent years, LBA has had several 
students score in the high 20’s on their ACT.  Test dates 
for the ACT are listed below and the registration deadline 
is usually one month out.  You can go online to act.org for 
more information as well as practice tests.

October 27, 2018
December 8, 2018

February 9, 2019
April 13, 2019


